
As we approach the final week, the children have enjoyed their transition session with, 
Year 5 teacher, Mrs Travis.  They had lots of fun watching the dress rehearsal of Pirates of 
the Carib – bean, performed by the talented year 6.  

In English: The children have been writing a play script, where they meet a character from a 
story.  For spelling they have been using 'sc' words that sound like 's' to write sentences and 
had lots of fun creating calligram poems. The children also completed a spelling and reading 
assessment.  

Next week the children will:  

 Edit their play scripts 

 Perform their play scripts  
 

In Maths this week the children have been recapping their learning on finding fractions of 
amounts and equivalent fractions. They have also refreshed their learning on haw to fine 
the perimeter and area of a shape.  

Next week most children will: 

 Solve simple measure and money problems involving fractions 

 Maths assessment  
 

Active Learn: Most children have been allocated: Match bubbles, showing equivalent 
lengths from 10 cm-20 cm where one length is shown as a 1-place decimal in cm and the 
other length is shown in mm. 
 
Home Learning: The last one for the year, and it involves a times table challenge.  See how 
long it takes to complete 
 
Science 
 
The children walked around the edge of the school field and now using their knowledge of 
habitats they investigated why habitats are important to living things.  They then created a 
poster to demonstrate what they have learnt whilst studying Living things and their 
habitats. 
 

 
 

Have a great weekend, 
The Year 4 Team. 

 


